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Date: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 9:58:40 AM

Good morning.

I am very sorry but I was just given a work commitment that will have me in Burlington this evening. I apologize
for the short notice but it was u avoidable. It is my hope that council will take my community’s concerns about
traffic safety seriously. Speed signs are not enough. Cars a speeding past them daily.

I would appreciate the council’s consideration of either season speed bumps ( on Arthur Fach between Can Amera
and Coulthard and at Baggs Crescent and Arthur Fach) or raised intersections at these and other locations
throughout the Upper Country Club community. Young people with low-riding cars are being reckless as they speed
through the neighborhood. Speed bumps and/or raised intersections would force them to slow down. I would hate to
see a child or anyone for that matter, suffer injuries nor perish because some careless driver didn’t respect the speed
limits. I have spoken with my neighbour, a transportation technologist, who explained the benefits of both speed
restricting options.

We need more by-law officers desperately (for a wide range of reasons). I love our community. However, there has
been a steady decline in both the safety and appearance of UCC. This must change. The addition of the park was
nice, however, it’s not enough. Our property taxes are high enough that things like safety should be forefront in any
budgetary discussions.

Again, I apologize for being unable to attend this meeting this evening. I hope a swift and safe decision can be made
that the all the residents in the UCC can be proud of their community.

Smile! It makes people wonder what you’re thinking!
L







